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Rosenberg Corey

From: bhaley2013 <bhaley2013@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 3:53 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004 A

I am a landlord in Benton County. 
I am opposed to HB2004A.  Please don't diminish the rights of landlords like me that try hard to be fair.  There 
are a few bad apples on both sides of the rental equation, and this legislation seems to unnecessarily favor one 
side. 
Thanks, 
Brian Haley 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 


